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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF HONDURAS REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO ADDRESS THE RISK TO THE DEMOCRATIC INSTITUTIONAL POLITICAL PROCESS AND/OR 
THE LEGITIMATE EXERCISE OF POWER IN THE REPUBLIC OF HONDURAS
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The Permanent Mission of Honduras
to the 
Organization of American States,
Washington, D.C/
Official Letter No. 1 16/09/MPH/OEA
June 25, 2009
Excellency:
On instructions from the Presidency of the Republic, and based on Articles 4, 6 and 17 of the Inter-American Democratic Charter, I herewith request that an urgent meeting of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States be convened for Friday, June 26, 2009, to address the threat to the democratic institutional political process and/or the legitimate exercise of power in the Republic of Honduras.
I would like to avail myself of this opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
Carlos Sosa Coello

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Honduras

to the Organization of American States

His Excellency
The Secretary General of the
Organization of American States
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